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Reply-To: Michelle Boyer <michellenboyer@yahoo.com>
To: "SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Hello SBAC members,

I am unable to attend the new public forum date of April 10th and therefore, I wanted to share my thoughts here.

Would you please highlight the long term value of each of the three options that you have proposed. It is important
that we all understand the "life" of each option so that we have a clear understanding of when the schools will need
investments again with each option. I think the Committee has done a good job of highlighting the yearly and monthly
costs per homeowner for each option, but it seems the long term value information is missing.
 
I would also like to see your work include a long term plan for all of the school buildings. We know if even just one
building is built new now, that we have two other buildings with needs and I would like to see a long term plan which
outlines when and how those buildings will be addressed. A long term plan could be a great tool for future Town
Council members and the Town Manager.

Also, can your work include a recommendation that the town begin to save for school building needs now, so that
money is set aside for building needs in the future?

Thank you,
Michelle Boyer
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